
  

 

Private & Confidential 
 
14th February 2024 
 
Deputy Duncan Smith, 
 
PQ Number: 42727/23 

 
Dear Deputy Smith,  
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) – South (Cork & Kerry) has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the following Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to this office for response. 
 

PQ Question:  
To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE dentists and dental nurses working in  
the dental clinic at University Hospital, Kerry, in the years of 2022 and to date in 2023, in tabular form.  
Duncan Smith. 

  

We do not provide a dental service, Dental Services are provided by the Community Service.   
 
I trust this response is to your satisfaction; should you have any further queries however, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 _____________________ 
 Mary Fitzgerald  

General Manager   
 University Hospital Kerry 


